
 

 

Providential thoughts in the 21st century 
 
Anne-Marie Mylar 
December 12, 2024 
 

 
 
Last night I went to bed two hours earlier than usual, I was very tired and felt that I needed more sleep. 
During the night I woke up three times. The third time a lot of thoughts came into my mind. I thought of 
my work. 
 
I have a lot of problem remembering things, and this affect many brothers and sisters who are dependent 
on me. 
 
Then, my thoughts moved to the providence of today, which in many ways is in a "pioneering mode". 
Meaning that the focus are two things. The first is witnessing and the second is the blessing. Both 
extremely important and needed. Because of it, other, important activities cannot be completed 
successfully. One of them is taking care of our Special Needs families. I took responsibilities several 
years ago for it, but I do so little for them. 
 
My thoughts went back to the witnessing and blessing work and I could not fault the focus that we are 
taking, following True Mother's guidance. We are in the 21st century. 21 is a very providential number, 
and it seems to me that this century of ours should be the one who will see the victorious completion of 
the providence of restoration. In my personal opinion, it is a priority, therefore witnessing is a priority. 
 
Once we have the whole humanity comprehend the teaching of our True Parents, then, and only then, can 
we take care of ourselves in a big way. So, no matter how sad I might be that many of our families do not 
receive the support and care that they need. We have no choice. 
 
I choose to trust Heavenly Parent and the True Parents. I will remain grateful and continue to live my life 
to the best of my abilities, even if my abilities are now very limited. 
 
With gratitude, always, 
 
Anne-Marie 
 
PS: The picture is from Hawaii (the big island). An amazing beautiful plant that is able to not just survive 
but truly become whole even in a very difficult physical environment. Let us do the same. 
 
 
 


